
Notification of Sixth Street Closure in February 
Information for Patients and Visitors 

We are in the process of building the Center for Community Health, a state-of-the-art outpatient facility 
that will be located across the street from the Hospital on Sixth Street. For construction purposes, beginning 
on Thursday, February 21, 2019 at 12 AM, there will be NO VEHICULAR ACCESS to Sixth Street from Eighth 
Avenue for approximately 4 days. The start date and duration may change depending on the weather.  

There will be NO PARKING on Sixth Street between Eighth and Seventh Avenues during the closure. 

There will only be ONE WAY vehicular traffic allowed to enter the Medical Pavilion/Parking Garage 
driveway from Fifth Street. ALL vehicles will be directed to exit west onto Sixth Street. 

There will be intermittent impact to pedestrian traffic accessing Sixth Street from Eighth Avenue. All 
other pedestrian access will not be impacted and all hospital entrances will be accessible.  

During the closure, everyone is encouraged to use public transportation whenever possible.  As an 
alternative to driving to NYP Brooklyn Methodist, please consider the following options: 

Subway: F/G trains at Seventh Avenue Station (on Ninth Street); B/Q trains at Seventh Avenue 
Station (on Flatbush Avenue); 2/3 trains at Grand Army Plaza; R train at Fourth Avenue/Ninth 
Street 
Bus: B61 on Ninth Street; B63 on Fifth Avenue; B67 on Seventh Avenue; B69 on Seventh Avenue 
Citi Bike: Located on Sixth Street, in front of Barnes and Noble  

If you must drive, please leave an additional 45 to 60 minutes early due to the interrupted traffic.  
Carpooling is highly encouraged for anyone driving to NYP Brooklyn Methodist during this time period. 
Please see the map on the back for alternate driving routes to reach NYP Brooklyn Methodist.  

PATIENT PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF INFORMATION: 

Ambulance, ambulette, and Access-A-Ride pick-up and drop-off will be located on Sixth Street in front of 
the Miner Pavilion entrance. This will be a short-term loading and unloading zone ONLY.  

Taxi and car services, as well as all other patient pick-up and drop-off for the Hospital, will take place on 
the east side of Seventh Avenue near the Kirkwood entrance. Additional wheelchairs and seating will be 
available at the Kirkwood entrance throughout the closure.   
Any critical patients should speak to their care team for special arrangements if needed. 
Patient pick-up and drop-off for the Medical Pavilion practices will also take place on Seventh Avenue. 

Please see the map on the other side for details of the closure and the suggested driving route. 
If you have any questions, please contact Patient Services Administration at 718-780-3375. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you in advance for your cooperation! 

BUILDING TODAY FOR A BETTER TOMORROW 



 


